
Farmersville High School’s Class of 2013 has received some great news!  

 

Several of Farmersville High School’s senior students from this year’s graduating Class of 2013  

have received some great news.  

 

Michelle Ayala, Yessica Barrios, Marylou Covarrubias, Wendy Jimenez, Elvia Olea, Marisol Torres, Marybel 

Torres, and Victor Torres were all selected as state level recipients of the Prestigious Horatio Algier scholarship 

worth $5,000 each. There was no other high school in California that had as many scholar recipients as Farmersville 

High School. 

 

The Horatio Alger Association of Distinguished Americans, Inc. bears the name of the renowned author Horatio 

Alger, Jr., whose tales of overcoming adversity through unyielding perseverance and basic moral principles 

captivated the public in the late 19th century. The Association, a 501(c) (3) nonprofit educational organization, was 

established in 1947 to dispel the mounting belief among the nation's youth that the American Dream was no longer 

attainable. 

To provide scholarship assistance to deserving young people who have demonstrated integrity and determination in 

overcoming adversity, academic potential, and the personal aspiration to make a unique contribution to society. 

In addition to the above recognized recipients, Michelle Ayala and Wendy Jimenez received some more great news. 

Both of these young ladies were selected as National Dell Scholar recipients. 

The Dell Scholars Program is a scholarship program unique in the type of students it supports and how it fosters 

those students on their path to a college degree. An initiative of the Michael & Susan Dell Foundation, the Dell 

Scholars Program provides its students with resources and mentoring beyond initial financial assistance to ensure 

they have the support they need to obtain a college degree. 

 

These seniors have worked extremely hard over the past four years and have been leaders on and off our campus, 

many of them juggling academics, work and extra-curricular activities such as; athletics, cheer, FFA, Student Body 

and Class Leadership, drama, music and community volunteers. 

 

These students have been a true blessing to our school community and will be missed. 

 

                                                                               Go Aztecs! 

 

 

 

Ernie S. Flores-Principal 

Farmersville High School 

 

 

                      



 


